
 
 

The Government of Sark 

COMMITTEE OFFICE, LA CHASSE MARETTE, SARK GY10 1SF 

 

CONSTABLE VACANCIES 

Become a Constable or an Assistant Constable and support your 

community. You’ll respond to emergencies and provide a reassuring 

presence, making life safer and happier for everyone who lives on and 

visits Sark. 

-- 

Chief Pleas policy is that fixed-term employment posts must be readvertised on expiry 

of the relevant contract. Constables and Assistant Constables are fixed-term posts. 

Chief Pleas is, therefore, seeking applications for Constable and Assistant Constable 

posts to start in October 2025. These posts are open to residents of Sark. The posts 

will be for either 1 or 2 years depending on the term of the contract coming to an end. 

Constables and Assistant Constables work a rota pattern: typically 2 weeks on / 2 

weeks off. The exact timings will be confirmed on appointment with individual 

preferences, insofar as possible, considered. The renumeration is between £8,765 and 

£11,685 per annum, depending on post. Both posts have duties: Constable duties 

include ensuring appropriate training for Assistant Constables, producing an annual 

report for Chief Pleas, and liaising with Bailiwick policing as needed. 

Training and equipment are provided. In addition to this annual training, occasional 

special training, such as on statement taking or care for people in custody, is also 

given. 

To express an interest (indicating your interest in which post, or both), and for a 

description of the post with list of duties please email ali.bateson@sarkgov.co.uk. 

Please note that these posts are subject to satisfactory Disclosure and Barring Service 

(DBS) checks and references. Post holders may not have other employment that is 

considered to be in any way in conflict with the position. 

Interviews will be conducted by an independent panel who will forward to the Douzaine 

the nominated candidates for approval by Chief Pleas. 

 

The closing date for applications is 12 noon on Thursday 31st July 2025  

with interviews as soon as possible thereafter. 


